
 

 For Your Calendar; 

JUNE 

Wed 8th June P&C AGM 

Mon 13th June Public Holiday 

Fri 17th June Book Club closes 

Fri 1st July Talent Show Yr 6 fundraiser 

Fri 1st July Last day term 2 

 

 

Year 6 Fundraisers 

ICE BLOCKS for  purchase every  

FRIDAY- $1 each 

BIRTHDAY BOX ICE BLOCKS $20 

Lunch Orders—Friday 

 

30th May,  2022 

Interactive Touch Screen 

We were very excited to receive the new 86” interactive touch display 

screen for the 4/5/6 classroom. This is part of the NSW DET Technology 

upgrade program. Our remaining touchscreens also received upgrades of 

onboard PC’s, taking away the need for a Laptop to operate them.  

Zone Athletics—Friday 22nd July 

Zone Athletics will be held at Turner Park on the first Friday of Term 3.  We 

have today received the qualifiers for the event. The permission note and 

details will be sent home next Monday. 

PSSA Basketball and Soccer 

Dates and teams have been finalised for the PSSA Soccer and Basketball 

games. Permission notes will be coming home very soon. 

Sporting Schools Soccer—Commencing Friday 3rd June 

We were fortunate to receive Sporting Schools funding once again, this 

term we have elected to do soccer. We will have a specialist coach who 

will come in on Friday during sport time to coach each class.  The coach is 

being provided by Football Australia. This will start this week, on Friday  

3rd June.  

School Fees 

A reminder there are still a few outstanding school fees, if these could be 

finalised by the end of this term, it would be appreciated. This fee is the 

reimbursement to the school for workbooks we have purchased for your 

child. If you are unsure of the amount, please contact the office. 

Grip Leadership 

Last Tuesday our leaders, along with Miss 

Lennard, attended the Grip Leadership 

event at the Civic Theatre Newcastle. 

They have come back to school with lots 

of great ideas, and some of you may 

have been part of the group event at 

assembly last Friday. We look forward to 

their next fun activity. Our leaders are to 

be congratulated on their fine display of effort, enthusiasm and skill 

throughout the conference. 

Borrowing—Library 

Library borrowing will recommence next week. We are asking all students 

to have a good look around at home for any library books they may have 

inadvertently forgotten to return. We have a list of outstanding books, we 

will send this home next week. When library borrowing day is notified, 

please remember to send in a library bag (any bag or a pillowcase) so our 

books can be safely transported between home and school. 
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CONGRATULATIONS – WEEK 6 T2 MERIT AWARD WINNERS             

Kindergarten—Layton 

For:  great tracing of the letter ‘f’. 

Year One–Jacob 

For: Great work in identifying and creating repeating patterns. 

Year Two—Clay 

For: Excellently identifying angles.  

Year Three—Jack R 

For:  Always having a positive attitude in class. 

Year Four—Flynn M 

For: Excellent reasoning in Mathematics. 

Year Five—Quinn 

For: Super knowledge of fractions and decimals.  

Year Six—Matylda 

For: Great debating and reasoning skills.  


